
 

 
                                                      IN 

                                          CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

 
 

 

                                            IN TRIBUTE 
 

                             THE BOSTON CITY COUNCIL EXTENDS ITS 

                              DEEPEST SYMPATHY TO YOU AND YOUR  

                         FAMILY IN THE PASSING OF YOUR LOVED ONE 
 

          Sgt. Michael Giordano 
 

                            IN WHOSE MEMORY ALL MEMBERS STOOD 

                                        IN TRIBUTE AND REVERENCE AS 

                            THE COUNCIL ADJOURNED ITS MEETING OF 
 

                     December 8, 2021 

 

 
 

PRESENTED BY 
 

______________________________________ 

      CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

 

         ATTEST 
______________________________________ 

     CLERK OF THE CITY OF BOSTON 

 

                                                            OFFERED BY  

              __________________________    

COUNCILORS MATT O’MALLEY AND ED FLYNN 

 

 
 


